Dear

	I am writing to canvass interest for forming a ‘Composer’s Co-operative’, based in Shropshire, aimed at those who write music in what could loosely be described as a ‘classical or serious style’ (that is, not commercial pop, rock or rap music, for which there are plenty of other avenues) and those performers, amateurs included, who would like to be involved in playing new music.
	Obviously, the direction any group would like to take depends on the composition and interests of those members themselves. However, one starting approach might be to put on a concert of small chamber pieces in a venue with a sympathetic reputation towards musical events.

	Much of my own orchestral music has been given an initial airing by amateur groups in Wolverhampton and Shropshire and there is much scope for fruitful collaboration with the many musical societies and groups in the area.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	In the future, the group might decide to develop a membership that would allow it to sponsor professional performances and even fund recordings.

If anyone is interested in this concept please do get in touch and if there is enough interest, we can consider setting up an initial meeting sometime in the first half of 2020 to see if there is scope for taking the matter further.


Kind Regards,
Rory Freckleton
roryfreck@blueyonder.co.uk
07729406327

